
 Hello, I am a patient of a naturopathic doctor and support the fair reimbursement of these medical practitioners.

In spite of the fact that naturopathic doctors provide the same licensed services as MDs, they only get paid a fraction of the going 
rates and have to deal with a lot of paperwork.

The payment rates are so low that it makes it difficult for Naturopathic Doctors to pay for their student loans, remain in practice and 
support their families.  In addition, they tend to see complicated cases that have not found relief with conventional care.

I urge you to vote yes on SB772 and support fair pay for Naturopathic Doctors.

Thank you.
Jenka Soderberg


